
 

 

 
  

Dear 6th Year Liceo Students, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to attend the 2019 Completion of Studies Ceremony on Tuesday, 

26th November, at 1900 in the Auditorium. Access will be through the Auditorium entrance 

(Havre 2271 and Arias).  

  

The Ceremony will be followed by a Reception in the Pavilion at which you and your parents 

will be able to meet with members of the Board of Governors and with your teachers. 

Please remember that you must attend the Ceremony and Reception wearing the winter School 

uniform, without blazer and sweater. Hair should be neat and tidy and no beards nor large 

earrings will be permitted. If everyone is punctual and dressed accordingly, the evening will be 

all the more enjoyable. 

We look forward to sharing this special occasion with you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Andrew Bunt 

Head of Senior 

 

  

Examinations of the University of Cambridge and International Baccalaureate Organisation. Member of Council of International Schools. 
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